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Dear Parishioners and Community Members 

Re – Church events and Covid-19 

In line with the policies and guidance of the British Government regarding 

COVID19, the spiritual directives of His Holiness KAREKIN II and the blessings 

of our Primate, St Yeghiche Armenian Church Parish is instituting the following 

cautionary measures with a view of protecting members of our Parish and 

community until Maundy Thursday, April 9th 2020. 

· The Planned Vesper prayer service on Friday 20th March and 3rd April have 

been Cancelled. 

· The Sunday Divine Liturgy (Badarak) on 22nd, 29th March and 5th April, will be 

celebrated by the Parish priest without the participation of the faithful. 

· The Sunday Divine Liturgy will be broadcast live on social media for the faithful 

to follow the service from their homes. (https:// www.facebook.com/StYeghiche) 

· Please contact the parish office to reschedule all baptisms and weddings. 

· Those in need of spiritual care and counselling should contact the Parish Office 

(020 7373 8133) or Primates Office (020 8998 9210) for appropriate arrangements. 

May the Lord’s blessings be with you, 

St Yeghiche Parish Council 
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